
Every Christmas season, Lighthouse Ministries hosts a Christmas Extravaganza in which
Christmas gifts are given to families in our programs. For many of these children, these will

be the only Christmas gifts they will receive. Lighthouse Ministries relies on the generous
donations of our community to make this possible. 

How You Can Help 
Ship Directly via Amazon

ALL gifts need to arrive by MONDAY, DECEMBER 9TH. 

Frequently Asked Questions 

1.) Visit our website and click the “Shop Now” button to select a family.

2.) Browse the list of families, and once you’ve chosen one, click the button at the bottom of

their box.

3.) You’ll be directed to Amazon. Choose the items you’d like to purchase by clicking “Add to

Cart” and then “Proceed to Checkout” when you’re ready.

4.) Ensure the shipping address says “Lighthouse Ministries.”

5.) Complete your purchase, and the items will be sent directly to Lighthouse Ministries to be

wrapped!

Can I donate used items? 

When do items need to arrive?

Can I donate money instead of gifts? 

Shipped items need to arrive by Monday, December 9th. 

No, we can only accept new, unopened items to ensure every family receives a
special, new gift for Christmas.

All items must arrive by the above date, to allow families time to pick up gifts and take
photos with Santa. Please double-check estimated delivery dates when ordering.

Yes! If you prefer to donate money, volunteer shoppers will purchase
gifts on your behalf. Use the QR code to make a donation online, and
be sure to write “Christmas Gifts” in the donor notes

For any other questions, please contact Christian Reason at creason@lighthouseflorence.org.

https://www.lighthouseflorence.org/

